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Mark 13:8  "There will be earthquakes in place after place"

Joel 3:16  "Yahweh's voice will roar from Zion and thunder from Jerusalem, and the heavens and the earth will shake. But Yahweh will be a refuge for his people, a strong fortress for the people of Israel."

Haggai 2:6  "For thus says Yahweh of hosts: Yet once more, in a little while, I will shake the heavens and the earth and the sea and the dry land"

Isaiah 13:13  "Therefore I will make the heavens tremble, and the earth will be shaken out of its place, at the wrath of Yahweh of hosts in the day of his fierce anger."

Hebrews 12:26-27  "At that time his voice shook the earth, but now he has promised, “Once more I will shake not only the earth but also the heavens.”[a] 27 The words “once more” indicate the removing of what can be shaken—that is, created things—so that what cannot be shaken may remain.



December 2016


Dec. 1st    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits ENE of Cot, Costa Rica
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007dxa

Dec. 1st    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSW of Paratunka, Russia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007dzc

Dec. 1st    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits NNE of Dharchula, India
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007e1x

Dec. 1st    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits Southwest Indian Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007e4n

Dec. 1st    Magnitude 6.3 earthquake hits NE of Huarichancara, Peru
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007e55

Dec. 2nd    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SE of Honiara, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007e6a

Dec. 2nd    Magnitude 6.0 earthquake hits S of Shemya Island, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ekb

Dec. 2nd    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits SSW of Vaini, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007elg

Dec. 2nd    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits NW of Kalavryta, Greece
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007en5

Dec. 2nd    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SE of Meulaboh, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007epp

Dec. 2nd    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits Pacific-Antarctic Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ept 

Dec. 2nd    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits Western Indian-Antarctic Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007euh

Dec. 3rd    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SE of Blenheim, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007eq8

Dec. 4th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSW of Kokopo, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007er0

Dec. 4th    Magnitude 5.7 earthquake hits SE of Pondaguitan, Philippines
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007er7

Dec. 4th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits West of Macquarie Island
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007erl

Dec. 4th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits N of Segong, China
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007euj

Dec. 5th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits S of Hihifo, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ev7

Dec. 5th    Magnitude 6.3 earthquake hits NNE of Palue, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ev8

Dec. 5th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WNW of Iranshahr, Iran
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ez0

Dec. 5th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits W of El Aguilar, Argentina
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007f0t

Dec. 6th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits ENE of Port-Olry, Vanuatu
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007f33

Dec. 6th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SSE of Pizarro, Colombia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007f3m

Dec. 6th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits WNW of L'Esperance Rock, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007f78

Dec. 6th    Magnitude 5.9 earthquake hits SW of Scarborough, Trinidad and Tobago
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ggp

Dec. 6th    Magnitude 6.5 Earthquake hits SE of Sigli, Indonesia kills at least 97
http://www.usatoday.com/story/news/2016/12/06/strong-earthquake-hits-off-sumatra/95061976/

Dec. 7th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits WSW of Vaini, Tonga 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007gl6#executive

Dec. 7th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits N of Amahai, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007gmd

Dec. 8th    6.5 magnitude earthquake strikes W of Ferndale, off California coast
http://www.cnn.com/2016/12/08/us/california-pacific-ocean-earthquake/index.html

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 7.8 quake hits Solomon Islands, region at risk of tsunami
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/world/magnitude-78-quake-hits-solomon-islands-region-at-risk-of-tsunami/ar-AAljFIj?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits ENE of Hirara, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007z2b

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 5.9 earthquake hits SSE of Shihezi, China
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007z2r

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007z8m

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007z95

Dec. 8th    Second magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007z9k

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007z9w

Dec. 8th    Second magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007za4

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zaj

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits W of Illapel, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zam

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zaq

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zb1

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zbi

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 6.5 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zbn

Dec. 8th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits SW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zbp

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zck

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits SW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zda

Dec. 9th    Third magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zde

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zef

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zeq

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zfj

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zfr

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits S of Puerto El Triunfo, El Salvador
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zg3

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zgu

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zhp

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zkq

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zl3

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zl5

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 6.9 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zlq

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zly

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits SW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zm1

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zme

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zn2

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.8 earthquake hits SW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zn7

Dec. 9th    Magnitude 5.6 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zpc

Dec. 10th    Magnitude 5.6 earthquake hits WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zq4

Dec. 10th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits SW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zq6

Dec. 10th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zqn

Dec. 10th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits NNE of Miyako, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zqv

Dec. 10th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zsd

Dec. 10th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zsv

Dec. 10th    Magnitude 6.1 earthquake hits WNW of Arawa, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007ztn 

Dec. 10th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zug

Dec. 11th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zxp

Dec. 11th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits E of Iwaki, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zz0

Dec. 11th    Magnitude 5.7 earthquake hits Central East Pacific Rise
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20007zz8

Dec. 11th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits SW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20008002

Dec. 12th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SSW of Ovalle, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000802x

Dec. 12th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits NNE of San Martin, Argentina
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000803e

Dec. 12th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SW of Propicia, Ecuador
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20008088 

Dec. 13th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSE of `Ohonua, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080cm

Dec. 13th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits NNE of Ndoi Island, Fiji
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080dk

Dec. 13th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080dw

Dec. 13th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits NW of Lae, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080e0

Dec. 13th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits WSW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080e8

Dec. 13th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSW of Manokwari, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080ev

Dec. 13th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080ga

Dec. 13th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SE of Pangai, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080lb

Dec. 13th    Magnitude 5.8 earthquake hits NNW of Farallon de Pajaros, Northern Mariana Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080m3

Dec. 13th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080ml 

Dec. 14th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits E of L'Esperance Rock, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080pe

Dec. 14th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080qt

Dec. 14th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits NW of The Geysers, California
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/nc72737985

Dec. 14th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits NNW of Farallon de Pajaros, Northern Mariana Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080td

Dec. 14th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits SE of `Ohonua, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080ti

Dec. 15th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SE of `Ohonua, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080vn

Dec. 15th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits NE of San Isidro, Philippines
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080vz

Dec. 15th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits Southwest Indian Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200080w8

Dec. 15th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits SE of Honiara, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000815j

Dec. 16th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits E of La Gomera, Guatemala
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000819r

Dec. 16th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WSW of Abepura, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081rl

Dec. 16th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits WNW of Ovalle, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081rv

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WSW of Paramonga, Peru
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081ui

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WSW of Paramonga, Peru
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081ui

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSW of Kiska Volcano, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081uv

Dec. 17th    7.9 earthquake strikes off Papua New Guinea; tsunami alert issued
http://www.cnn.com/2016/12/17/asia/earthquake-papua-new-guinea/index.html

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits E of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081vz

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 6.3 earthquake hits SE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081w0

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081wn

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081x3

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081xe

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits E of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081xk

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081xl

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits SE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081xr

Dec. 17th    Second magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081xu

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081y0

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits WNW of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081y8

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSW of Pijijiapan, Mexico
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081yf

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081yj

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081yy

Dec. 17th    Second magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081z8

Dec. 17th    Second magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200081ze

Dec. 17th    Second magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits WSW of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000820d

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits Southwest Indian Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20008205

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SE of `Ohonua, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20008206

Dec. 17th    Second magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20008208

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SW of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000821m

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SE of Anatahan, Northern Mariana Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000821y

Dec. 17th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits N of Raoul Island, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000822g

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SSW of `Ohonua, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20008246

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits Southwest Indian Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000824t

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 6.0 earthquake WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000825r

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits Southern East Pacific Rise
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000826e

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.8 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000826m

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20008270

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 6.1 earthquake hits ESE of Ngulu, Micronesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000828l

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits W of Lata, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000828m

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20008293

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits W of Ile Hunter, New Caledonia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000829x

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 6.4 earthquake hits S of Tarauaca, Brazil
http://www.ndtv.com/world-news/magnitude-6-4-earthquake-hits-western-brazil-geological-survey-1247831

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082ch

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits E of Pangai, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082ei

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits WSW of Banda Aceh, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082ej

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082es

Dec. 18th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits WNW of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082ew  

Dec. 19th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082gw

Dec. 19th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082gw

Dec. 19th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits SSW of Propicia, Ecuador
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082i5

Dec. 19th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082jg

Dec. 19th    Second magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082jj

Dec. 19th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits E of Namie, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082kx

Dec. 19th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082lb

Dec. 19th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits WNW of Santa Monica, Philippines
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082m1

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits ESE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082p1

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits E of Port-Olry, Vanuatu
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082pn

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 6.4 earthquake hits WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082pp

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits WSW of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082py

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits S of Kefalos, Greece
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082q4

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082q8

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits NNW of Saumlaki, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082ql

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082qt

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082r3

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.6 earthquake hits SSW of Qiemo, China
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082s5

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SE of Sarangani, Philippines
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082t3

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.9 earthquake hits WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082tk

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits WSW of Aloleng, Philippines
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082tu

Dec. 20th    Second magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits WSW of Aloleng, Philippines
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us200082vz

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.6 earthquake hits SE of Honiara, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007lix

Dec. 20th    Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits SE of Honiara, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007lkj

Dec. 21st    Magnitude 6.7 earthquake hits ENE of Dili, East Timor
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007lkw

Dec. 21st    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits NNE of Farallon de Pajaros, Northern Mariana Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007lqe

Dec. 21st    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007luv

Dec. 22nd    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007lvb

Dec. 22nd    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits ENE of Llorente, Philippines
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007lwh

Dec. 22nd    Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits South of the Kermadec Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007lxt

Dec. 22nd    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits W of Nikol'skoye, Russia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007m07 

Dec. 23rd     Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007m9k

Dec. 23rd     Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits NE of General Luna, Philippines
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mb3

Dec. 23rd     Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits ESE of Iwaki, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mba

Dec. 23rd     Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SE of Molibagu, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mbr

Dec. 23rd     Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits NW of Isangel, Vanuatu
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mc6

Dec. 23rd     Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mds

Dec. 24th      Magnitude 5.8 earthquake hits SE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mf5

Dec. 24th      Second magnitude 5.8 earthquake hits SE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mfp

Dec. 24th      Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits NNW of Farallon de Pajaros, Northern Mariana Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mhl

Dec. 24th      Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits NNW of Farallon de Pajaros, Northern Mariana Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mhx

Dec. 24th      Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mkf

Dec. 25th      Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits E of Iquique, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mmu

Dec. 25th      Magnitude 7.7 earthquake hits SSW of Puerto Quellon, Chile
http://english.sakshi.com/world/2016/12/25/massive-77-magnitude-earthquake-strikes-chile-sparks-tsunami-alert

Dec. 25th      Magnitude 7.7 earthquake hits WSW of Puerto Quellon, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mrf 

Dec. 25th      Magnitude 5.6 earthquake hits SSW of Puerto Quellon, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mnb

Dec. 25th      Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SSW of Puerto Quellon, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007mrf

Dec. 26th      Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits N of Namuac, Philippines
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007msf

Dec. 27th      Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007myr

Dec. 27th      Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WSW of Namatanai, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007n1k

Dec. 27th      Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits S of Bristol Island, South Sandwich Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007n23

Dec. 27th      Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007n3n

Dec. 27th      Magnitude 5.6 earthquake hits W of Nereju, Romania
http://uaposition.com/latest-news/5-6-magnitude-quake-hits-romania-overnight-wednesday-ukraine-feels-tremors/

Dec. 28th      Magnitude 5.7 earthquake hits WSW of Hawthorne, Nevada
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/nn00570709

Dec. 28th      Second magnitude 5.7 earthquake hits WSW of Hawthorne, Nevada
https://www.yahoo.com/news/m/8953040d-5ec1-3f33-8201-ba89737a9a22/ss_twin-5.7-magnitude.html

Dec. 28th      Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits SW of Hawthorne, Nevada
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/nn00570744

Dec. 28th      Magnitude 5.9 earthquake hits NNE of Daigo, Japan
http://www.telesurtv.net/english/news/Magnitude-5.9-Earthquake-Shakes-Japan-No-Tsunami-Warning-20161228-0005.html

Dec. 28th      Magnitude 5.3 earthquake hits NE of Wabag, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007nbd

Dec. 29th    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits SSW of Brooklyn, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ngm

Dec. 29th    Magnitude 6.2 earthquake hits S of Tolotangga, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007nl0

Dec. 30th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits SSE of L'Esperance Rock, New Zealand 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007nnf

Dec. 30th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits NW of Kota Ternate, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007npz

Dec. 30th    Magnitude 5.4 earthquake hits NE of L'Esperance Rock, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007nrl

Dec. 30th    Magnitude 5.0 earthquake hits S of Taron, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007nt8

Dec. 30th    Magnitude 5.5 earthquake hits ESE of Namie, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007ntd

Dec. 31st     Magnitude 5.1 earthquake hits WSW of Kiska Volcano, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007nuy

Dec. 31st    Magnitude 5.2 earthquake hits NNW of Tobelo, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10007p01 
